
NOTICE: 
As of September 5, 2022, Commission meetings and contested case 
hearings will resume being conducted in person.  All parties and their 
witnesses must appear in person for their contested case hearings and 
Commission meetings.  However, the Commission will permit members of 
the public (non-parties) to attend Commission meetings and contested 
case hearings either in person or telephonically.  Instructions for telephonic 
access to the Commission’s meetings and contested case hearings can be 
found on the Commission’s website.  Additionally, a recording of each 
meeting and contested case hearing will be posted on the Commission’s 
website.  The Freedom of Information Commission’s new address, effective 
June 1, 2021, is:  165 Capitol Ave., Suite 1100, Hartford, CT 06106.   

 

PLEASE NOTE: 
Masks are now optional to enter 165 Capitol Ave., Hartford, CT.  However, 
if you are not fully vaccinated, please consider wearing a mask to protect 
yourself and others.   

 
 

 

 


